
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,             26th February 2016 
School Milk 

All children are entitled to have milk at school. Hertfordshire County Council requires 
us to place our order for school milk in advance and the cost for the Summer Term 
2016 will be £14.30. Only children who are on benefit related free school meals are 
entitled to free milk. 
Credits cannot be given for milk except after a prolonged absence. Water is available 
for children not having milk. Alternative drinks brought from home are not permitted. 
A new regulation by the European Community obliges us to inform you: mid-morning 
milk is being provided at reduced prices as a result of European Community subsidy 
and that milk is good for you! 
Please return this slip whether or not your child requires milk. Orders and payments 
must be received by Wednesday 23rd March 2016 otherwise milk will not be 
available next term. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Sara Hill 
Office Administrator 
 
School Milk         Summer Term 2016 
 
Child’s name……………………………………………………….. 
 
Class………………………………………. 
Please delete as appropriate 

•      I would like my child to have milk at school next term and enclose £14.30. 
Please make cheques payable to Herts County Council 

  
•      My child has benefit related Free School Meals and is entitled to free milk 

 
• I do not wish my child to have milk 

 
……………………………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian 
Please return money and slip by Wednesday 23rd March 2016 and keep payment 
separate from any other money coming in to school.    
 
 


